
        

            
           
           
               
        

           
            

             
          

            
            

             

           
    

          
         

            
            
         
           

  
            

           
 

            
           
         

 

LFG Energy Project Opportunity in NC - 8/12 Meeting
	

As a service to our Partners and other stakeholders, EPA's Landfill Methane Outreach 
Program (LMOP) is sharing information about a request for proposals (RFP) from 
Catawba County, North Carolina for an LFG energy project at the Blackburn 
Landfill. Please note that EPA is not affiliated in any way with the review and selection 
process. Information provided below is based on the RFP. 

The County is solicting proposals from qualified companies to develop a renewable 
energy project using the landfill gas (LFG) collected at the Blackburn Landfill and 
pay the County for the LFG. The County will consider proposals for technically and 
financially feasible beneficial uses, including electricity generation, direct use of medium-
Btu LFG, production of renewable natural gas, or other technologies. The County owns 
and operates the Blackburn Landfill, and also owns and operates an existing LFG 
electricity project which will be discontinued due to the age of the engine gensets. 

All correspondence regarding this RFP must be directed to Tina Wright, Purchasing 
Department, at tinawright@catawbacountync.gov, (828) 465-8224. 

A virtual, non-mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held at 10:00 AM 
[EDT] on Wednesday, August 12, 2020—requests for invitation to this 
conference must be sent by 5:00 PM [EDT] on Monday, August 10, 2020. 
Requests for small group visits during the week of August 17th must be 
submitted by 5:00 PM [EDT] on Thursday, August 13, 2020. 
Questions must be submitted in writing by 5:00 PM [EDT] on Wednesday, 
August 26, 2020. 
Proposals must be received by 4:00 PM [EDT] on Friday, September 11, 2020. 

Complete details are in the RFP, available on Catawba County's website at 
https://www.catawbacountync.gov/county-services/purchasing/bid-notices/. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 
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